
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2020 

 

Snyderville Basin Planning Commission 

Sheldon D. Richins County Services Building 

1885 W. Ute Boulevard 

Park City, UT 84098 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 

Sundance Institute has been proud to call Summit County its home for nearly 40 years. We, like other 

employers in the County and Park City, and as members of the Summit County community, are 

supportive of projects that will make available more much-needed affordable housing in the County for 

those that live and work in this beautiful area and especially of development that places emphasis on 

maintaining greenspace, walkability, and ready access to public transportation. We ask that you will also 

support projects that will bring these benefits to our community. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Betsy Wallace 

Managing Director and CFO 

 
1500 Kearns Blvd., Suite B-110, Park City, UT 84060 


